
Here is a brief update on the Baptism Ministry.  
 
Things are fairly quiet during lent with this Ministry.  We do have many 
Baptisms scheduled after Easter.  
 
One thing we are looking for is PEOPLE POWER!!!  Hoping to get 
volunteers from ALL sites who are interested in joining the Ministry and 
attending Baptisms and being a part of this Ministry.  We currently have 
enough individuals to Minister at the CTK site we want to expand this.  If 
you know of anyone who might be interested, please let me know. It would 
be great to have families who have recently had their child(ren) Baptized 
join us! 
 
Thank you! 
Megan 
 


